MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF WHILTON 

Held in Whilton Village Hall on Wednesday 11th May 2022 at 6:30pm
Chairman of the Parish Council, Randal Smith and Sue Porter, Clerk to the Parish Council, 2 Parishioners and four Parish Councillors attended the meeting.
The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for taking the time to attend.

1.  Report from the Chairman (Randal Smith) covering the activities of the Parish Council during 2021-22: 
A copy of the report is attached to the minutes.
2.
Report from West Northants Council – The report will be read out at the Parish Council meeting which follows this meeting.  A copy is attached to the minutes.

2.  Report from Brington and Whilton Pre-School – The report was read out by the PC Chairman and will be attached to the minutes.
3.  Report from Whilton Gardeners Association (Roy Haynes) – The report was read out by the PC Chairman and will be attached to the minutes.
4.  Report from Whilton Village Hall Management Group – Monthly updates are now received via the PC Representative.
5.  Report from Whilton Parochial Church Council (Jon Brierley) - A report was read out by Jon Brierley and is attached to the minutes. A formal thank you was given to Roy Haynes for volunteering to cut the grass throughout the year.
6.  Report from Whilton Local History Society (Anthea Hiscock) - This was read out by Anthea and a copy attached to the minutes.  Many thanks were given to Anthea for all the hard work which has been much appreciated by all.
7.  Report from Whilton Allotments Group (Chairman - Jon Brierley) – Revised tenancy agreements have been signed this year by all plot holders.  The annual rents have been paid to the PC.  All plots are in use by a very active group of people. The trees have been cut back and trimmed, the hedge has also been trimmed back.  
8.  Report from the Editors of the Whilton Newsletter (Anthea Hiscock) - This was read out by Anthea and a copy is attached to the minutes.  Looking for volunteers to join the editing team with Jon. A questionnaire will be going out to all in the next newsletter, and also on the e-mail distribution list, asking for ideas moving forward with the format of the newsletter and its production.

9.  Report from Whilton Charities Group (Keith Hiscock) - This was read out by Keith and a copy is attached to the minutes
10.  Report from Whilton Warblers – No report provided.
11.  Report from Whilton Social Committee (Anthea Hiscock) – There have been no meetings since Covid-19.
The Chairman closed the meeting at 7:15pm and thanked everybody for attending.
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